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LAMP DEPARTMENT

GENERAL @@ ELECTRIC

COMPANY

SALES PROMOTION DEPARTMENT NELA PARK
H. F. BARNES, MANAGER CLEVELAND, OHIO

August 24, 1943

Mr. Arthur Beal

827 Hyde Street

San Francisco, California
Dear Mr. Beal:

Thank you for your letter of August 15 and the three numbers that you
enclosed. I will send these on to Mr. Spitalny for his consideration.

Sincerely yours,
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Robert P. Burrows
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